
Season 2022-2023 

Dear Friend of the Arts and Live Theatre: 

The Haines City Community Theatre has recently announced its 2022-2023 season of plays. We will 
open the season with “Me and Jezebel” in August, followed by “The Innocents” in late October/
November. In December we will be throwing a “Christmas Cabaret”. In January we will present “Grey 
Gardens” and rounding out our season in March/April is “Orphans”. 

We are currently looking for businesses or individuals that would be willing to donate to the theatre in 
the form of a cash contribution, purchasing a business ad, or donating other theatre needs, such as 
tools for building sets, prop pieces, food to be sold as refreshments, or costume/make-up items. The 
theatre operates as a nonprofit organization and as such, donations are tax deductible. 

Program ads are priced as follows: 
¼ page or business card $100 

½ page $200 
Full page $400 

Ads would be featured in all programs for all 5 shows listed above for this season. We would also 
encourage our audiences to patronize our supporters. For a simple donation, the donor would be listed 
as part of our theatre supporters. 

Please contact Chris Walsh; President Haines City Community Theatre at 863-421-1893 or email 
hcct@hainescitytheatre.com. 

You can also visit our website at HainesCityTheatre.com or by visiting us on our Facebook page to learn 
more about us. 

Please make any check/money order payable to Haines City Community Theatre 

 PO Box 1452 
 Haines City, FL  33845 

Thank you, 
Chris Walsh 


